From: Leah Saffian

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Save the Buffalo River!
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 8:51:58 PM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am appalled by ADEQ's blatant disregard of the hog farm pollution.
How can our state environmental agency allow Arkansas' prime treasure
to be destroyed? This action further demonstrates that industry and
government have grown too close. Please do your job and protect the
natural state's greatest resource by saving the Buffalo River once and
for all!

Leah Saffian
479-879-7504
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